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JANUARY 2018 

WELCOME NEW EMPLOYEES! 
Shelly Knight, Contract Specialist, D&C…………………………………………………………………………………...12/4/17 
George Bleekman, Custodian………………………………………………………………………………………………..12/11/17 
Gabriel Hein, Hardscapes Coordinator, Zone D…………………………………………………………………………...12/15/17 
Jesse Lynch, Custodian………………………………………………………………………………………………………12/18/17 

WINTER CELEBRATION 
 
 

WINTER CELEBRATION 
NIGHT PARTY 
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FROM DECEMBER 5, 2017 AroundtheO:   

ZERO WASTE WORKS TO KEEP RECYCLABLES OUT OF THE LANDFILL 

...For the University of Oregon — with sustainability at its core — a lack of recycling could be devastating. 
The UO Zero Waste Program, however, already sorts and processes campus recyclables and compostables, 
creating clean and marketable materials. “The UO Zero Waste Program is an intermediate processor, as we 
actually sort out contaminants before marketing UO recyclables,” said Karyn Kaplan, UO Zero Waste Pro-
gram manager. “But the collection contains garbage that contaminates the materials and requires significant 
labor hours to removing them.” “Some of the main contaminants are cups, clamshells, plastic utensils and 
wrappers,” Kaplan said. “Less than 2 percent of all plastics produced are recyclable. The actual recycling logo 
does not always imply you can recycle it; the labelling has created confusion and assumptions.” Only certain types of items may be collected by 
local recycling agencies. Something may be marked with a recycle or compostable logo, but if it can’t be recycled locally it is considered a con-
taminant. Kaplan said the best bet is to follow the recycling collection instructions and signs and to make sure the item is clean and free of liquid. 
“People want to do the right thing and they value recycling. The best approach, however, is ‘when in doubt, throw it out,’” she said. “Oregon was 
the first state to implement recycling legislation and to create the first bottle bill. Oregon will continue its leadership in protecting our resources, 
but it’s important to use the zero-waste system as intended and not create another waste stream.” The UO Zero Waste Program, which recovered 
56 percent of the waste stream in 2016-17, is currently evaluating sorting signage and will soon update recycling categories to help further reduce 
contamination. “Remember, all cups are trash, reduce your waste when possible and bring your own beverage refill container,” she said. “Take a 
minute to follow sorting guidelines, which will help tremendously.”  

For more information about what can be recycled and composted on campus, visit the UO Zero Waste website. 

CONGRATULATIONS FOURTH QUARTER 2017 GOLD DUCK WINNERS!!! 
 

 Angee Brown      Aaron Maxwell     Rick Chase      Anita Karan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Ruby Thompson     Sara Yilmaz      Melinda Seeley     Wanita Tiburcio 
 
 

KUDOS KORNER 
Judy Peters, 
 
Tomorrow is my last day at JSMA and I don’t want to leave without saying Thank You to everyone over there who has helped me get through all the 
water leaks, smoke, electrical problems, broken doors, clogged plumbing, etc,for the last few years.   
 
Having such a good crew just a phone call (or email) away has been very much appreciated. 
 
Best, 
 
Anthony Cranford 
Security Administrator 
Jordan Schnitzer Museum of Art 
jsma.uoregon.edu 
********************************************************************************************************************** 
Jim Cody, 
 
I want to let you know how much I appreciate your commitment to addressing the safety issues in your area.  Just to name a few, you’ve addressed the egress con-
cerns from the Lillis roof, the lack of access for custodians at the Lillis west stairwell, the ramp at McKenzie, fall protection concerns for the 4th floor PLC roof and 
the Lokey Education sidewalk/ADA ramp.  That’s quite a list… and these are just the fixes that I know about!  I truly appreciate you committing the time, energy and 
funds to finding solutions to these safety concerns.  Thanks for all you do to support safety! 
  
Best Regards, 

  
Haily Griffith 
Occupational Health & Safety Manager 
Safety & Risk Services 

Http://Safety.uoregon.edu/  

http://zerowaste.uoregon.edu/
http://zerowaste.uoregon.edu/resources.html
jsma.uoregon.edu
http://safety.uoregon.edu/
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
 

2 3 
 

4 5 
 
MBB @ Oregon 
State 7PM 
 
 
WBB @ USC 8PM 

6 

7 
 
WBB @ UCLA 5PM 

8 
Winter Classes 
Begin 

9 

 

10 11 
 
MBB @ AZ State 
7PM 

12 

 
WBB v. AZ 8PM 

13 
 
MBB @ AZ 11AM 

14 

 
WBB v. AZ State 
5PM 

15Martin  

Luther King Day  
Observed 

16 17 18 
 
MBB v. USC 6PM 

19 
 
WBB @ Oregon 
State 8PM 

20 
 
MBB v. UCLA 7PM 

21 
 
WBB v. Oregon 
State 5PM 

22 

 

23 24 25 

 

26 
 
WBB @ Colorado 
7PM 

27 
 
MBB v. Oregon 
State 5PM 

28 
 
WBB @ Utah 11AM 

29 

 

30 31  
 

  

 
      

Payroll 
Cut Off 

Pay Day 

http://www.goducks.com/main/Schedule.dbml?&DB_OEM_ID=500  

http://www.goducks.com/calendar.aspx

